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Dear Northshore Student,  
 
We are excited to have you participate in the School2Home computer rollout.  This program gives 
students the opportunity to take a district issued laptop home to use for their academics.   
 
Representatives from the Student Services Department will meet with you to issue your computer and 
answer any questions that you have.  We will ask that you complete a pre-assessment when you 
receive your computer and a post-assessment when you return it.   
 
Attached to this letter, you will find the Student Technology Equipment Use Agreement to read with 
your family, initial and sign.  Please return this form to your counseling office by Thursday.  We 
will not be able to issue a computer until we receive this form.  
 
During our meeting you will receive the following: 
● MacBook Computer 
● Charger 
● Carry Case 
● Handbook 

 
We look forward to meeting and working with you this week.   
 
Thank you,  
Rick Ferrell, Director of Student Services 
rferrell@nsd.org 
425-408-7632 
and 
Katie Bjornstad, Assistant Principal 
kbjornstad@nsd.org 
425-408-7783 
 
 


